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October 30, 2024 

Via Web Filing 
 

 
Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
Pierre, SD 57501 
 
RE: ACN Communication Services, LLC 
 Notification of Company Address Change 
 
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
 
Please accept this letter submitted on behalf of ACN Communication Services, LLC (“ACN” or 
“Company”) to notify the Commission of the Company’s new addresses, effective November 1, 2024, as 
indicated below. Please update all commission records to reflect this new address.  
 
Physical and Mailing Address 
10150 Mallard Creek Road 
Suite 400 
Charlotte, NC 28262 
 
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 470-672-3911 or 
via email to kbeck@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/Kristina Beck 
 
Kristina Beck 
Associate Consultant 
 
tms: SDx2401 
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